MINUTES

Leesville Road Football Families

Date | time Sept 12, 2016; 7pm

In Attendance

Sign-in sheets in Football Families Binder

Dan Sullivan welcomes attendees, begins agenda.

Budget

Mary Schilder presents the current budget. A copy of which can be found in the Football Families' Binder.

Budget Items of Note:

- --PDP fundraiser is going well, and thank you notes are being sent to donors.
- --Concessions and 50/50 raffle are also going well and supplementing our budget.
- --Football Families is purchasing additional camera equipment as well as renting a storage unit to be placed near the practice field.

Volunteer / Donation Opportunities

Judy Melvin thanked all who have volunteered in various areas to help the team. She highlighted field painting and tunnel set up/take down as two areas that continue to need help. She stressed that the "tunnel team" needs parents with younger players who will be around after the senior parents are gone next year. It is not a complicated process and just needs parents who can arrive by 6. Free entry is offered to all who volunteer.

Concession assignment reminders will be emailed and families are reminded that this obligation is very important. Parents are encouraged to check the Irhspride.com website to ensure they will be available on their designated game night.

Other

Players will be encouraged to attend the upcoming ladies volleyball game to show support during their bye week.

Dan Sullivan adjourns meeting.

Next Meeting – date will be announced in the near future.